

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE Telephone: 023 92484545

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk website: https://sharpscopseprimary.co.uk

13th November 2024





Christmas Clothes Swap Shop

Dear Parent/Carer,

To help families this Christmas, we are trialing a Christmas Clothes Swap Shop. This will allow families to recycle old jumpers and pick up new ones at a reduced cost.

If you would like to donate any Christmas clothes this can be done from Monday 18th November until Wednesday 20th November. Please ensure any donations are clean, in a good condition and hand to your child's class teacher.

If you would like to purchase any Christmas clothes, this can be done on Monday 25th November at 3:10pm in the school playground. We are asking for a small donation of 50p per item. Any remaining items will be donated to charity.

Many thanks

Mr Elsen Headteacher









